
  

 

 

 
 
Ref Covid-19 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  

 
At Total Clothing, the health and wellbeing of our staff, customers and suppliers are as always our 
top priority along with ensuring continued uninterrupted supply to all our schools and parents.  
 
During these unprecedented times we want to reassure you that we will continue to follow all World 
Health Organisation, Government and Public Health England advice and act accordingly.  
 
Currently our showroom remains open and we will continue to monitor the rapidly changing 
situation closely and respond as advised by those experts.  
 
Despite everything going on around us, we will do our best to deliver your child’s school uniform. 
We have planned ahead and forward ordered our school wear stock for “back to school 2020” to 
ensure that parents will have access to this when they need it, whether that will be, on-line with 
home or school delivery or in our showroom. Our current turnaround time is still a maximum of 10 
working days.  
 
We will maintain delivery to schools for the foreseeable future and continue with our home delivery 
service. If schools close in the near future then we will continue with our home delivery service until 
such time as schools open.  
 
We do understand that school uniform will not be at the top of the list of everyone’s things to do, 
however, if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we navigate these uncertain times.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Total Clothing Ltd  


